Islesboro Town Building Committee

October 25, 2011

The Isleshoro Town Building Committee met at 4:00pm on the date indicated above at the Alice L.
Pendleton Library. Members present were : David Pendleton, Bob Clayton, Frank Start and Grayson

Hartley. Linda Graf, librarian was also present.

With Bob Clayton abstaining from all discussion and the unanimous vote of the other members: “to
recommend that the town officials enter into a contract with Bob Clayton to install four new windows in
the older section of the library this year and four next year.” The four windows to be installed this year
are on the north and south sides of the library, and the four in the front will be done next year.

The committee recommends that the furnace be cleaned and the flue in the chimney be replaced.
Further, the two chimneys should be checked out for cleaning, and the stove chimney should be cleaned

out at the clean out door, since it is full of debris.

When the windows are replaced, the badly deteriorated cellar window, which was reported last year,

also needs to be replaced.

The ridge caps on the front roof need to be tacked down solidly to the roof before it falls off.

The cement deck off the rear entrance to the building needs to be resurfaced.

The parking lot needs to be regarded so that the water flows away from the building.

The storage shed needs four new corner posts so that the building will not be sitting on vthe ground.

The next meeting of the building committee will be held at 4:00pm on November 8 at the lighthouse

and museum.

The meeting adjourned at 4:30pm.




